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Having a sense of community and neighborhood services is important to me. This is achievable by
increasing the services and community spaces within walking distance of our community. Arbor
Lodge is significantly lacking in this realm and I would really like to see this improved in the
coming years, especially as the construction for new housing projects increases. Please vote yes to
include the proposed amendment for ground floor active use in Arbor Lodge! Thank you!
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